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The snow brought so much joy to playtimes for all the children at St. 

Gregory’s this week, and I’ve been very proud of how sensibly  they’ve 

made the most of these opportunities for fun, friendship and snow 

sculpting! 

Thank you to all for staying safe and following the routes marked on our 

gritting plan, which you can find on our noticeboard for future reference. 

It’s been a very busy week here, with our exciting new initiatives to help 

our pupils to become super-learners.  We’ve added the Read Write Inc 

Storybooks to our phonics sessions across school, which children are en-

joying. Pupils have also enjoyed bringing home their new Read Write Inc 

Book Bag Books - please remember that they should be read 3 times 

each and to record this in reading records. Books can then be changed 

on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

I’m very excited about the hard work which has been taking place in 

making our Early Years building wonderful  - it’s going to be a super 

place for learners, very soon. Thanks to everyone who’s given their time 

and effort to make this happen. 

We’ve also had visits from experts from the Aspire Educational Trust, to 

support us in identifying how we can quickly and effectively make learn-

ing at St. Gregory’s  both great fun and high quality. These visits have 

already looked closely at English, Maths and Early Years, and we have 

clear pathways  to develop in each of these areas. 

Please remember that St. Gregory’s is a no smoking and dog-free site.  

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Mr. Perry 

 

 

No birthdays this week :( 
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SPORTS, CLASS & OTHER NEWS  

               Attendance  Lateness 

Class 1           98.6%          8 

Class 2           97.8%          3 

Class 3          97.5%           2 

 

 

THIS WEEK CLASS ONE ARE THE 

“SUPADUPAS” 

 
 
PTA Chairperson vacancy - please get in touch if you’re 
interested. 
 
Easy fundraising -We’re doing great!  Don’t forget to raise 
donations when online shopping in the January sales. ;) 
 
Reminder for Christmas Jumper Appeal, please drop in to 
the school office if you are able to donate your old ones 
for resale by the PTA—thank you 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning about Dragon Machine which is our 

new book.  We wrote a story about it.  In phonics we are 

reading a book called The Duck Chick and The Flower. Our 

new sounds are ‘ew’ and ‘ar’. 

In maths we are learning about length and how strong 

things are. 

By Matilda McD & Neymar K 

 

 

 

In science we have been doing an experiment 

about food and how the digestive system works. 

In English we wrote a diary about the escape 

from Pompeii and watched a video in it, it was 

unbelievable. 

In maths we have been learning to multiply by 10 

and factors of even numbers and learned a meth-

od.  In Art we drew the Fall of Icarus by Henri 

Matisse. In humanities we are learning about 

Romulus and Remus. 

By Charlotte C & Bruno A 

 

 

 

In maths we have been learning algebra and ratio.  In English we 

are reading our book called The Selfish Giant and we are making 

description paragraphs and personification. 

In science we are learning about life cycles and differences and 

similarities. 

In PE we are learning Hockey. 

By Megan G & Alexander H 


